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McFarlane Offers Stabilator Cable Kits for Piper Aircraft 

               

 
Baldwin City, Kansas, November 15, 2013 – McFarlane now offers Stabilator Cable 
Kits for many of the Piper aircraft affected by AD 2013-02-13.   The AD requires the  
inspection of the horizontal stabilator control system with replacement of cables and  
related hardware as necessary, due to the possibility of failure as a result of stress corrosion  
cracking in the cable terminals. 
  
“The guesswork in determining the correct cables and common hardware needed to comply with the AD 
has been eliminated”, said Dave McFarlane.  “The kit addresses the AD, and is offered at a discount 
compared with purchasing the individual items separately”. 
 
McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality flight control system 
replacement parts at affordable prices for many years.  For more information, visit 
www.mcfarlaneaviation.com or call 800-544-8594 or 785-594-2741. 
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